
YOUTH ADVENTURE CAMP, Aug 14th – 24th, 2017 
CYSN Services, Family Resource Association 

 

 

 



 

 



  

 



 

 

  

 



  

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



  

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



  

  

 



 

  

  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

  

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

MY FINAL THOUGHTS 

My Thoughts (pictures or words): 

 

 

What was my best memory of Spring Break day camp? 

 

What activity would I want to do again? 

 

How did I feel about being a part of this group? 

 

What one thing would I change to make this an even better experience for me next time?  

 

 

Good times! Until the next!  
A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU TO THE CANADIAN NATIONAL AUTISM FOUNDATION FOR THEIR SUPPORT 

AND GENEROSITY, MAKING THE YOUTH ADVENTURE CAMP POSSIBLE! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


